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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Nathan Alleman <nalleman@all-llc.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 10:02 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Blackbuck - Olive Branch and Elizabeth #2 SWD Applications

Attachments: OCD Findings of Fact Case No. 20465 081619.pdf; RE: Withdrawal of Protest for Application to Inject

- Blackbuck Elizabeth Federal SWD Well No. 2

Dylan,

Blackbuck has two Deep SWD applications under review that they would like to discuss with OCD. It has been 6-8
months since these applications entered the administrative review queue or made it through hearing, and Blackbuck is
interested in knowing if there is any further data that is needed for a decision to be made regarding their

approval. Details associated with the two applications in question are included below.

If helpful, we would be happy to set up a conference call or in-person meeting to discuss these applications with OCD.

Please let us know if you have any questions or need any additional information to complete the review of these
applications.

Thank You!

Olive Branch SWD Federal #1: This is an application for a Deep SWD that was received by OCD on March 22, 2019
(PMAM1908153552). It was protested by Solaris and went to hearing. After the hearing, OCD issued Findings of Fact on
August 16, 2019 stating that “based on the technical criteria of proximity, the Olive Branch Federal SWD Well No. 1
would be the preferred application for approval of the authority to inject.” The document with the Findings of Fact is
attached.

e Application Received: 3/22/2019

e Application #: pMAM1908153552

e (Case No.: 20463

e OCD Findings of Fact (August 16, 2019): “based on the technical criteria of proximity, the Olive Branch Federal
SWD Well No. 1 would be the preferred application for approval of the authority to inject.”

Elizabeth SWD Federal #2: This is an application for a Deep SWD that was received by OCD on March 25, 2019. The
application was protested by Devon, but Devon withdrew their protest and the application was put back in the
administrative review queue on June 24, 2019. The email from OCD indicating that this application was placed in the
administrative review queue is attached.

e Application Received: 3/25/2019

e Application #: pMAM1908536708

Thank You!

Nate Alleman

Energy & Environmental Consultant
ALL Consulting

1718 South Cheyenne Avenue

Tulsa, OK 74119



Office: 918-382-7581
Cell: 918-237-0559



